
NOTICE OF RESCISSION OF FIRE RESTRICTIONS 

ON COEUR D’ALENE DISTRICT BLM LANDS 
Bureau of Land Management, Idaho 

 

Wildfire danger has lessened areas of northern central Idaho. Therefore, pursuant to Title 43 

CFR 9200, subpart 9212.2, the Bureau of Land Management (BLM) Coeur d’Alene District is 

rescinding all fire restrictions on BLM-managed lands within the Grangeville Fire Restrictions 

Area. The Grangeville Fire Restrictions Area includes the entire zone, formerly broken into three separate 

areas (Riverbreaks and Northern/Southern Uplands). For a detailed map visit: 

https://www.idahofireinfo.com/coeur-dalene-district/ 

 

EFFECTIVE DATE: These restrictions are hereby rescinded starting at 12:01 a.m.,  August 

23, 2024. 

 

Dated this 22nd day of August 2024. 

 

 

 

 

Kurt K. Pindel 

Coeur d’Alene District Manager 
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